Kansas State Board of Nursing Landon State Office Building 900 SW Jackson St., Suite 1051 Topeka, KS 66612-1230



Phone: 785-296-4929 Fax: 785-296-3929 www.ksbn.org

Carol Moreland, MSN, RN Executive Administrator

Kansas State Board of Nursing

Laura Kelly, Governor

December 20, 2022

Gregg Schroeder, PhD, MSN, RN Hesston College PO Box 3000 Hesston, KS 67062

Dear Dr. Schroeder:

The Education Committee of the Kansas State Board of Nursing met December 13, 2022 and reviewed the annual report of the Baccalaureate Nursing Program at Hesston College. The Committee recommended continuing the approval of the program for the year July 1, 2022 through December 31, 2023.

The Board of Nursing agreed with the Education Committee and voted on December 14, 2022, to continue approval of the Baccalaureate Nursing Program at Hesston College.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Carel Moreland msn.a

Carol Moreland, MSN, RN Executive Administrator